
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/01/2024-25 Date: 02-04-2024 

 

CIRCULAR 

                                                                         VALUE OF THE MONTH: Charity  الاعمال الخيرية 
 

SUBJECT: EID UL FITR HOLIDAY  

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

In observance of Eid-Ul-Fitr, the school will remain closed from Monday, 8th April 2024 to Sunday, 14th 

April 2024. Regular working hours will resume from Monday, 15th April 2024. 

 

We extend our best wishes to everyone on the occasion of Eid-Ul-Fitr on behalf of The Central School's 

Management and Staff. 

 

We wish you all a very happy and blessed Eid-Ul-Fitr in advance. 

 

 

 

    Regards, 

           

 

 

 

     Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

     PRINCIPAL 


